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October 24, 2012

Darren L. Woolsey
Emery Telephone

445 East SR 29

P.O. Box 629
Orangeville, UT 84537

RE: Docket No. 12-042-T03 The purpose of this filing is to adjust the “transitional” rate
defined by the recently enacted FCC rules pursuant to the
FCC’s Report and Order and Further Notice of
Rulemaking, Docket No. WC Docket No. 10-90, et al.,
FCC 11-161 (Released November 18, 2011).

Dear Mr. Woolsey:

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted on
September 28, 2012.

The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the
above named tariff. Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of October 1, 2012, are
hereby approved by the Commission.

Sincerely,

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg
Commission Secretary
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